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The Fall Home Decorating
Contest has begun! Judging will
take place between 11/19-11/21.
 Registration required.

A ceremony will take place on Nov.
11th at Liberty Memorial
Community Park.  Check the
website for more details

We are now accepting canned food &
non-perishable items until 11/15 for
the food drive on 11/19 at Village Hall

Join the village for the most festive
holiday block in Lynwood competition.
Registration is required at  
rblakey@villageoflynwood.net

How Can We Say Thanks

Veterans Memorial Ceremony

Thanksgiving Food Drive

Lynwood Lights Festival

Bowling with Badges
Join Community Relations for a  FREE
fun night of bowling for children age
15 and under! Sign children up at
lweinbrecht@villageoflynwood.net
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Through partnership, we are entering 2022 in the fortunate position of being a village in the midst of a transformation.  I consider
myself blessed to be able to serve as your leader.  Each of you continue to motivate me to work harder.  Lynwood is truly becoming a
beacon of light in the southland.

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year!

Mayor Jada D. Curry

Neighbors and Friends,
As we prepare to gather together for the holidays, let's  remember to be
thankful for everything that life has thrown our way.  The good and bad have
shaped who we are as individuals.  Let us also remember those who are less
fortunate and offer up compassion to them whenever possible.  As life slows
down, let's take some time to continue to get to know our neighbors and plan
for the future of our village.  
You have made Lynwood an amazing place to live.  These past 6 months have
been a bit of a whirlwind.  I've enjoyed watching movies in the park, our
Thursday morning walks, Lynvinia, Lynwood Fest, OktoberFest and all of the
others that brought us together for fun and fellowship. Although the weather
is changing, we will not forget to come toether whenever possible to continue
our journey towards one united community.  Be on the lookout for a new and
improved website that will be user friendly and will make it easier for you to
conduct village business as well as stay informed.  We will continue to put
information out on social media because we understand that it's used by
many but that is not the means by which we will conduct business.  Please
call village hall or email us if you have a question or concern.
As we look ahead to the New Year, I am excited about pending projects for the
village.  Dollar General will be open by the end of the year, Dunkin Donuts has
delivered final engineering plans, Droit state of the art storage facility has
been approved, L Lake Restaurant will be fully open by January and HGP
Event Space recently held it's ribbon cutting.  You asked for a place to grocery
shop and Sweet Potato Patch heard you.  They presented my office with final
engineering plans for their new distribution center and corporate offices that
also includes a seperate building that will house a food market along with a
beautiful promenade.  They are tentatively scheduled for a Phase 1 opening
in Q1 of next year.  We are changing the economic landscape of Lynwood and
enhancing the qualtiy of life for our residents.
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